
 

 

GREATER MANCHESTER POLICE, FIRE & CRIME 

PANEL 

Date: 11th June 2024 

Subject: GMP Performance 

Report of: Deputy Chief Constable Terrence Woods 

 

Purpose of Report 

This report aims to provide the Police and Crime Panel Meeting with a strategic update on 

the performance of Greater Manchester Police (GMP). 

Recommendations: 

The Panel is requested to: 

1. Note the contents of the report 

Contact Officers 

Chief Superintendent Nicola Spragg 

nicola.spragg@gmp.police.uk 

  



Equalities Impact, Carbon and Sustainability Assessment: 

No issues identified 

Risk Management 

No issues identified  

Legal Considerations 

No issues identified  

Financial Consequences – Revenue 

No issues identified  

Financial Consequences – Capital 

No issues identified  

Number of attachments to the report:  

None 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

1. Introduction/Background 

This report aims to provide the Police and Crime Panel Meeting with a strategic update on 

the performance of Greater Manchester Police (GMP). 

Key performance indicators are mapped against the themes of the GMP ‘Plan on a Page.’ 

Data for the GMP indicators is reported from GMP force systems which are updated 

monthly. 

A high-level summary of performance is presented, which describes performance over the 

period of April 2023-24 and also for the previous year, April 2022-23. Indications of the 

direction of change and whether these are statistically significant are also presented, by 

comparing the two time periods. 

Where an indicator displays a statistically significant change across one or more of the 

comparison periods this is considered a performance exception and further detail is 

provided on these cases in the ‘Exception reporting’ chapter. 

 


